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Subject: 

 
HB 5042 - Relating to state financial administration  
(Budget Reconciliation)  
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
House Bill 5042 relates to state financial administration. An amendment replaces the bill.  
The bill is an omnibus budget reconciliation bill that addresses rebalance actions for the 
2019-21 biennium. The bill includes an emergency clause. A summary of the budget 
adjustments in the -1 amendment has been included in the meeting materials on OLIS.  
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -1 amendment.  
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 5042, as amended by the -1 amendment, be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
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